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Date: September 6, 2023 
To: Mercer Island Community Planning and Development 
  Attn: Jacob Halverson 
  9611 SE 36th Street 
  Mercer Island, WA 98040 
 
From: Brad Sturman 
  Sturman Architects 
 
Re: Permit # 2308-239 
  Ehrhardt Residence Remodel 
  8456 N Mecer Way 
  Mercer Island, WA 98040 
 
Subj.: Permit Intake Comment Response Letter 
 
This letter is a response to the Intake Comments document for rejected building permit intake 
#2308-239 dated 8/30/2023 and is submitted with our re-uploaded plan set and supporting 
documents. 
 
The structural lateral design calculations are contained in the filed named 2023-8-18 Ehrhard 
struct calcs.pdf. The additional period and apostrophe in the original file name have been 
removed in case they create issue in the permitting system. 
 
Sincerely,   Brad Sturman  

Sturman Architects. 


